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On Tuesday 4 May, our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home got in the Italian spirit by creating pizza hats!

This is part of our preparation for visiting Italy next week on our Nellsar Cruise and we're all getting excited about it!

We used paper plates, tissue paper, card, paint and glue to create our delicious masterpieces.

Once we finished, we turned them into beautiful hats by attaching an Alice band to them so we can wear them on our heads.

"Bellissimo!"
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We loved creating our pizzas!

 

 


